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Kindergarten
registration
is underway!

It’s time to register your upcoming
kindergartener for the 2021-2022
school year!

Registration must be completed even if
your child is already attending Pre-K
at a Richmond County School.

Visit rcboe.org/kindergarten for more
information on how to register online!
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